

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

7<sup>th</sup> December 2016

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

Dear Parent/Carers,



## Communication, Language and Literacy Workshop

Avalon School Nursery invites you to a communication language and literacy workshop for parents on Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> January at 2.15pm. The nursery staff will demonstrate how we plan and provide for this area of learning in our Nursery and Pre School and will offer ideas and suggestions for activities that could be used at home.

We would be delighted if you could join us on this afternoon, as we explore together, how young children develop their early language and literacy skills.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

Mrs Alison Prandle Head of Nursery





